
 

  
10-12-21 

Ms. Amy Yeldell 

Colorado DRMS 

101 S. 3rd St. Suite 301 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

RE: North River Gravel Pit-Permit M1999007 

 

Ms. Yeldell, 

I am requesting that the 112c conversion application be withdrawn and our 110c permit remain.  Weldon Construction as the 

permittee, and the landowner have decided to cease gravel operations on the property and to enter final reclamation.  Once 

approved, we will start the reclamation process to monitored by your office.  We would anticipate, barring any bad weather, to start 

in November to begin reclamation.  We are working with the landowner as he has a more substantial part in this process.  Please 

advise to any special requirements you are requesting.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mike T. Weldon 

CEO 

George T. Weldon Construction LLC 


